and friends  BH17 8P3

Canford Heath Infant & Junior School

Learoyd Road

Poole

The Great Baldini - Thursday 17th November

Dear Parents and Carers

We are very excited to invite you and your family to a brand new event for this year, The Great Baldini
Show.

The legendary magician the Great Baldini tells his life story through a series of stage illusions, from his
first trick on his 12th birthday to his career pinnacle rivalling the great Houdini.

Each chapter is built around a very entertaining, colourful and theatrical illusion with significant audience
participation. Whilst the magic can be a bit hit and miss and Baldini’s old trouper’s spirit is sorely tested
the audience is often helpless with laughter as Baldini desperately attempts to hold it together and
soldier on.

The illusions are excellent (Baldini is an award-winning member of the Magic Circle, Wessex Magical
Association and Bristol Society of Magic). Baldini is an ageing trouper, determined that the show must go
on. This adds a level of comedy and theatre beyond a simple magic performance.

With raving 5-star reviews, we are lucky enough to have secured a date for The Great Baldini to come to
Canford Heath Junior School on Friday 17th November. We have two shows to choose from 5.30pm or
7:30pm.

Tickets are available now online from: www.pta-events.co.uk/patchpoole for £5.50 per person (under 2's
are free). We do have a special offer of 2 tickets for £10.00!!

You can print out your tickets or show them on your phone at the door.

Online tickets will be available until 2:30 p.m. on Friday 17th November.

On the day of the show, please queue up at the Main (Office) gate. Once the door is open, please make
sure you have either your printed ticket or show your ticket on your phone. Please make sure you have

your tickets ready to be scanned by our volunteers.

We hope to see you all there for a spellbinding time!

The PATCH and Friends Team
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